
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Burglary 

3rd District (Grand Crossing)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 3rd District (Grand Crossing) of an 
increase in burglary related incidents have occurred during the month of August. The 
offender(s) gain entry through front/rear doors and remove property from within.  
 
Incident Times and Locations:  
6700 block of South East End Ave., approximately 8:00 a.m. on August 4, 2017 
6900 block of South Cregier Ave., approximately 4:00 p.m. on August 4, 2017 
6700 block of South East End Ave., approximately 10:30 p.m. on August 4, 2017 
6800 block of South East End Ave., approximately 6:00 a.m. on August 10, 2017 
1400 block of East 68th St., approximately 7:30 a.m. on August 19, 2017 
6900 block of South Cornell  Ave., approximately 4:05 p.m. on August 19, 2017 
7000 block of South Jeffery Blvd., approximately 7:30 p.m. on August 20, 2017 
 
About the Offenders: 
Unknown   
 
What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, 
etc...)  

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
(312) 747-8380 

JA377512, JA383781, JA377686, JA385632, JA398417, JA397996, JA398912,  
Reference: P17-1-224 

 

Alert #P17-1-224CA 

August 24, 2017  


